UAN 39 1995

Iw University of Washington Office of the President, AH-30

January 27, 1995

William H. Richardson
Acting Dean

Tacoma Branch Campus
XT-05

Dear Bill:

The Joint Branch Campus Faculty Council has recommended
the approval of minors in Liberal Studies: Comparative United
States Studies, and Liberal Studies: Comparative International
Studies. A copy of the pProgram requirements is attached.

I am writing to inform you that the Liberal Studies
Program is authorized to offer these minors Spring Quarter 1995.

Announcements of the new programs should be incorporated
in printed statements and made available in the appropriate

advising offices as soon as possible.

Sincerely, yours,

President

Attachment

cc: Acting Provost David B. Thorud
Professor James F. Brown
Dean Frederick L. Campbell
Dr. Michael L. Magie
Mr. Richard Simkins

v Mr. W. W. Washburn 7?[/}5 -/7775'0/5Vj7



l [‘«ITACOMA
LIBERAL STUDIES
UNIVERSITY OF WASHINGTON

Date: ' 30 May 1994
To: UWT Curriculum Committee
From: ill Richardson, Liberal Studies Program

Subject: Proposed Minors

The Liberal Studies Program proposes the creation of two minors for students
not enrolled in Liberal Studies:

1. Liberal Studies: Comparative United States Studies
25 credits, to include

The Making of America (TLSUS 300)
Four TLSUS or TLS courses

2. Liberal Studies: Comparative International Studies
25 credits, to include

International Interactions (TLSIN 300)
Four TLSIN or TLS courses

We believe these new minors will offer attractive options for students majoring
in disciplines other than Liberal Studies at the University of Washington
Tacoma, and that these minors will enhance such students' academic records.
Students in Business Administration could, for example, put together courses
in Asian studies to complement a focus in marketing, or courses in social work
to enhance their management focus.

The Program is asking for the approval of this proposal by the Curriculum
Committee as part of the process for implementation. Afterthe Curriculum
Committee reviews the proposal, it will be forwarded to the Joint Faculty
Council, the Provost, and the President for their review and possible approval.

Thank you for examining our recommendation.

Perkins Building, 6th Floor
1103 A Street, Tacoma, WA 98402
(206) 552-4450 TDD (206) 5524413
FAX (206) 552-4414



UW BOTHELL
EDUCATION PROGRAM

UNIVERSITY OF WASHINGTON

MEMORANDUM

TO: Tim Washburn, Executive Director
Admissions and Records

FROM: Patricia Phelan, Chair
Joint Branch Campus Fadulty Council

DATE: December 2, 1994

SUBJECT: Approval of Liberal Studies Minor
University of Washington, ‘Tacoma

This 1s to inform you that the Joint Branch Campus Faculty
Council reviewed and approved the proposal for two minors in the
Liberal Studies Program at the University of Washington, Tacoma
on November 18, 19%94. The two minors are: Liberal Studies:
Comparative United States Studies and Liberal Studies:
Comparative International Studies.

Please let me know i1f I can provide you with any additional
information.

Enclosure: Memorandum from Bill Richardson to
UWT Curriculum Committee, 30 May 1994

cc: Jim Brown, Acting Program Director, Liberal Studies
Bill Richardson, Acting Dean, Tacoma
Michael Magie, Director »f A~ademic Affairs

22011 26TH AVENUE S.E.
BOTHELL, WA 98021 (206) 685-5331
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UW BOTHELL
EDUCATION PROGRAM

UNIVERSITY OF WASHINGTON

MEMORANDUM

TO: Tim Washburn, Executive Director
Admissions and Records

FROM: Patricia Phelan, Chair
Joint Branch Campus Fadulty Council

DATE: December 2, 1994

SUBJECT: Approval of Liberal Studies Minor
University of Washington, Tacoma

This is to inform you that the Joint Branch Campus Faculty
Council reviewed and approved the proposal for two minors in the
Liberal Studies Program at the University of Washington, Tacoma
on November 18, 1994. The two minors are: Liberal Studies:
Comparative United States Studies and Liberal Studies:
Comparative International Studies.

Please let me know if I can provide you with any additional
information.

Enclosure: Memorandum from Bill Richardson to
UWT Curriculum Committee, 30 May 1994

cc: Jim Brown, Acting Program Director, Liberal Studies
Bill Richardson, Acting Dean, Tacoma
Michael Magie, Director of Academic Affairs

22011 26TH AVENUE S.E.
BOTHELL, WA 98021 (206) 685-5331
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